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December 29, 2023 
 
 
Members present: Chairman Don Pohlman, Jeremy Schellin, Greg Hildebrand, Randy Schwoerer, Jim Droste 
(virtual).  
 
Absent: Ron Nicolaus, Carole O’Malley 
 
Staff Present; Administrator Tim Blakeslee  
 
The Plan Commission meeting was called to order by Chairman Pohlman at 08:45 hrs.  
 

1.) Call to order roll call. Quorum present. 
 

2.) Property seeking recommendation for amending the City of Plymouth Comprehensive Plan. 818 
E. Clifford St. Administrator Blakeslee gave a short history of the Zoning of this parcel. It was part of a 
PUD, then was zoned to R4, Multifamily. It has remained as Business Office use, but needs to have the 
Planned Use amended. Motion to approve made by Hildebrand, and seconded by Schellin. On the roll 
members present all voted yes to recommend the requested amendment to the Comprehensive Plan.  

 
3.) Motion to adjourn; made by Schwoerer, and seconded by Schellin.  
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